The Faculty Board EEMCS invites you to join us for a Christmas lunch for all EEMCS-staff. 

Save the date:

Thursday 19 December during lunchtime 12.00-13.30 pm in Boerderij Bosch. 
You can also collect your christmasgift. Information about the distribution will follow.

We hope to see you there, to join us in a festive conclusion.

On behalf of the Faculty Board.
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